
 

 

Date: 24/07/2024 
To, 
The Manager, 
Listing Department, 
BSE Limited,  
P. J, Towers, Dalal Street  
Mumbai- 400 001 

Subject: Clarification sought on Movement in Price 
Ref: - Scrip Code: - 540405 - Oceanic Foods Limited 

Dear Sir/Mam, 
 
This is with reference to your e-mail dated 23rd July, 2024, with respect to a significant 
movement in the price of the Securities of the Company, in the recent past and asking the 
Company to submit a response on the same. 

 
In this regard, we would like to inform that the Company is aware that as per Regulation 30 of 
the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, the Company is required to intimate to the Exchange all 
the events, information etc. that have a bearing on the operation/performance of the Company 
which include all price sensitive information, etc. The Company has from time to time, promptly 
intimated the Stock Exchanges of such events, information etc. 
 
The Company also confirms that it is not aware of any price sensitive information which is 
required to be intimated to the Stock Exchanges as per Regulation 30 and that has not been 
intimated to the Stock Exchanges. 
 
The movement in the share price of the Company’s share appears to be due to market 
conditions and market driven and the Company is in no way connected with any such 
movement in price. 
  
Kindly take the same in your record. 

 

Thanking you, 
  

Yours faithfully, 
For, Oceanic Foods Limited 

 

 

Akanksha Srivastava 

Company Secretary 
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